
 

Hello,   

 

     I am appalled by the lack of action regarding the individual disaster relief in Mendocino county. The people 

deserve answers as to why other counties have the ability to ask for fema assistance and Mendocino county is not 

included. The fires started August 17 and evacuation orders have been in effect since then. I have been unable to 

return to my residence as the roads have been  closed. The hotels in the area have been extremely expensive and 

selling out quickly. Without disaster relief from the federal government the people of the area including myself will 

not be able to survive. I need to know as soon as possible when the individual disaster relief will be requested from 

the US government.   

 

Thank you 

Chantel  

 


